
 
Happy Summer Panther Families! 

I hope you and your family are enjoying the summer break!
This introductory edition of the Panther Press will provide
you with some important dates and information. 

Over the past few weeks, I have been working with our
incredible administrative team and hardworking summer
staff getting acclimated and preparing for the 2024-2025
school year! 

I want to welcome all our new families to Allen D. Nease
High School. I look forward to navigating our new school
together. 

A change in leadership can lead to speculation and wonder.
I will do my very best to communicate and be transparent
with our students and families. 

I plan to continue sending out the Nease weekly newsletter,
the Panther Press, each Friday. All families registered at
Allen D. Nease High School will receive a link to the Panther
Press via email. Each week you will be notified by text as a
reminder. Parents will not have to sign up for the newsletter,
as communications to families will be sent using School
Messenger, a district-provided communication platform.

This brief edition includes important dates, so be sure to
mark your calendars.  More detailed information will follow
in the coming weeks. 

Panther Press 
Allen D. Nease High School Summer Edition 

Main Office Summer Office Hours: 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Visit our website:  Allen D. Nease High School Website

 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

July 9 - High school report cards
available in HAC ( Home Access
Center)  

July 24/25 -  Schedules available to
view in HAC 

August 8 - Panther Pick Up
     -9th/10th - 8:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.
     -11th/12th - 1:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

August 9 - Link Crew orientation
for NEW 10th, 11th & 12th grade
students

August 10 - Freshmen Link Crew
Orientation

August 12  - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL
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Before the end of the school year, I sent this brief letter to the Nease families introducing myself: 

I am so honored to be chosen to serve as the newly appointed Principal of Allen D. Nease
High School for the 2024- 2025 school year. I am excited to return to the high school
environment and work with such a gifted staff and remarkable young adults. I look forward
to getting to know the Nease Culture and supporting our students and school community. 

I am committed to ensuring a safe and positive learning environment where every student
feels valued, supported, and empowered to achieve academic excellence. I hope to build your
trust and am confident that together, we will continue to accomplish great things for the
students at Allen D. Nease High School. My door is always open to you, and I welcome your
input as we continue the traditions that make Allen D. Nease High School an exemplary
place to learn. So excited to be a Nease Panther! 

Safe travels and enjoy the rest of your summer!

Tradition Lives Here

Gina R. Fonseca
Principal
Allen D. Nease High School

On the Horizon
                                     

Freshmen Link Crew Orientation 

We are so excited to welcome you into Panther Nation and we want to make sure
that you have provided us with some very important information we need from all
of you for our Freshman orientation with our Link Crew leaders on Saturday,
August 10th.  Please click on the link below, which will take you to a Microsoft form
to complete. Freshmen - you will need to use your SJCSD username and password
to access the form. Parents, Mrs. Milian, our Link Crew coordinator, will be reaching
out to you in the next couple of weeks to sign up for session A or B on that date
and share additional information for that day. If you have questions or concerns
regarding freshmen orientation, please reach out to Mrs. Milian at
carolyn.milian@stjohns.k12.fl.us and she will respond in a timely manner. 
Thank you so much and we can’t wait to welcome our newest Panthers!
Remember- WE ARE NEASE!

mailto:carolyn.milian@stjohns.k12.fl.us


Panther Pick Up 

How is Panther Pick-up different than Link Crew’s Freshman Orientation?

Panther pick up is for ALL students grades 9–12 and parents to be on campus. This is
a time for students to pick up parking tags, pic up pre-ordered PE uniforms, rent a
locker, join PTSO/IB Boosters/ROTC Boosters, and walk their schedule until they are
comfortable.

Save the Date: Thursday August 8, 2024
9th/10th - 8:00 a.m. - 11:30 p.m.
11th/12th - 1:00 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

More information and a sign-up genius to follow in the next summer edition. 

Heads up!!!

PE Uniforms 
Required for all Physical education classes.

Online Store coming soon! 

Please continue to follow the Panther Press 
for detailed school information!

 

Fortify Florida

FortifyFL is a website and app developed at the direction of the Florida

Legislature. Any student, educator, parent or member of the public can

report school safety concerns directly to law enforcement and school

administrators anonymously and easily through the FortifyFL app or 

at https://getfortifyfl.com/. 

https://getfortifyfl.com/
https://getfortifyfl.com/


If an investigation  nds that you knowingly submitted a false tip through FortifyFL, information on the device used will be provided to law enforcement, and you may 
be subject to criminal penalties. Otherwise, unless you choose to identify yourself when reporting, you will remain anonymous.


